—— ;.—‘_'}21 o R AT B e s
DR. BHIM RAO AMBEDKAR COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

MESSAGE
It gives me immense pleasure to welcome all the delegates to the 10th International
conference titled Strategies for promoting Inclusive Development, which will be organised by
Or. Bhim Rao Ambedkar College,University of Delhi in association with South Asia
Management on 17th and 18th march 2018 in New Delhi .
I take the opportunity to welcome all the distinguished dignitaries, eminent scholars and
participants.

[ hope the conference will serve as platform for all to exchange their ideas and research and
come out with effective strategies for promoting inclusive development . Hope the
conference will be a collaborative learning relations for one and all and will achieve all its

objectives .

Dr. G. K. Arora
Principal
Dr. Bhim Rao Ambedkar College (University of Delhi), New Delhi.
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